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July 31, 2009 
 
 
 
TO: Whom It May Concern 
 
 
 
RE:  PDN 090731-01 - Notice of Reactivation of previously announced obsoleted 
products –Selected Power Management Parts 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
This is notification that the Power Management products listed below have been 
reactivated by Exar Corporation due to continuing customer demand, effective 
immediately. 
 

Reactivated Part Number 
SP6205ER-L-1-8 

SP6205ER-L-1-8/TR 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard at 
lisa.bedard@exar.com. 
 
Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to 
meet your Power Management requirements in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Raphaëlle Curis 
Business Marketing Mgr. 
Power Products 
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